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Grace Haven Ministries 

P.O. Box 2345, Lancaster, OH 43130   
740-808-6255, 

        
 

DIRECTOR’S CORNER  
Greetings brothers and sisters in Christ: 

 
A very blessed and Happy Easter to all.  With Easter being so late this year and a news update 
critical, I opted to get this out around St. Patrick's Day, so am wishing you a happy day for that too. 
 
We are busy getting ready for our big fund raiser SOUP, SALAD AND MORE on April 8th, doors 
opening at 5:30, silent auction results at 7:00 p.m.  The event is being held this year at THE BARN 
at the RIVER at 2190 Coonpath Rd. NW. 

 
We are asking a donation of $10 a dinner.  Your ticket gets you the opportunity to vote on a favorite soup (or if 

you really have a favorite, you may purchase 6 more tickets for $5 and stuff the ballot box ;), sample many, eat 
whatever????  Also provided will be salad, drinks, and a chocolate fountain with edibles to dip.  Of course there 
will be a silent auction with many items (even for men folk). 
 
There will be a brief overview of Grace Haven past and the future vision the Lord is leading us into.  The money 
from this event after all repairs are completed on our two houses in town will be put into a capital campaign 
account so when the Lord is ready to move us to our new out-of-town digs, we will be ready to invest in 
remodeling and renovation. 
 
If you would like to provide a soup, please call Patty for details on where, when and how to deliver, at 740-407-
9198.  For silent auction items, you may call me at 740-808-6255 or drop them off with Rita Heston at Miller 
Insurance, 804 West Fair Ave, Monday-Friday 10-5 pm. 
 
We are excited to see where the Lord is leading.  Please come and join us as we help women find freedom from 
addiction through Christ Jesus, (John 8:36). 
 
May God bless you abundantly and richly. 
 
 
Jackie Hardman 
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IT IS SO MUCH EASIER TO PLAN, WHEN WE KNOW WHAT IS COMING IN MONTHLY 
SO WE CAN PAY MONTHLY BILLS AND BE READY FOR EMERGENCY EXPENSES IF 
NEEDED. 
 
BIG SHOUT OUT OF THANKS TO ALL CHURCHES AND INDIVIDUALS WHO HAVE 
COMMITTED MONTHLY SUPPORT TO US. 
 
YOU ARE SO APPRECIATED!!!  Thank you!!        
 
C3 Church, Pickerington Lois Freese Ruth Watson 
Fairfield Christian Church Dave and Loretta Phalen Kevin and Julie White 
Grace Community Church Sue Schmitz Life Church                                                   
New Hope Assembly of God  Dan Smith The River 
  
Please prayerfully consider being a monthly supporter.  We take no government help 
and must rely on the generosity and love of fellow Christians who believe what Jesus 
said in Matthew, “ if you have done it to one of the least of these my brethren, you have 
done it unto me.”    Wrecked lives are redeemable by the shed blood of our Lord who 
desires no one perish but be saved and blessed.  Jesus promised when He sets people 
free, they are free indeed.  Grace Haven Ministries is based firmly on that declaration. 
 
 
Please visit our new web site at https://www.gracehavenministries.net 
There you will find applications, basic house rules, a welcome that gives prospective 
residents an idea of what to expect when they live at Grace Haven/ Sarah’s House. 
 
Also our new Facebook page can be found at GRACE HAVEN @Gracehavenfairfield 
 
If you don’t see our logo that graces this newsletter, you are at the wrong Grace Haven! 
 
VOLUNTEERS 
 
We still need ladies who might like to come in for a few hours Thursdays or Fridays to 
share crafts, cooking, arts, and crafts.  Adult coloring books are extremely p0pular with 
the ladies, and we like Christian themes to work on.  We are always in need of paper 
towels, TP (imagine a house full of women - the amount we go through), laundry soap, 
dishwasher soap, cleaning supplies, hand sanitizer.  
 
As spring approaches we will be needing a giant tree removed, 2 porches cleaned, 
repaired and sealed. 

 
 
 


